Sonja Birr

From:

Lynn Hoffman

Sent:

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 10:02 AM

To:

Sonja Birr

Subject:

FW: External: 814 S 8th St parking garage access

Attachments:

ATT00001.txt

Scott Retzak, would like to be added to the agenda for the August 3, PI meeting. I had been speaking with him regarding cutting some of the City Hall parking lot and Greg and Jill stated he would have to have committee approval to do this.

Lynn

Lynn Hoffman City of Manitowoc Department of Engineering Administrative Support Specialist 920-686-6910



From: Scott Retzak <sretzak@yahoo.com> Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 7:51 PM

To: Lynn Hoffman < lhoffman@manitowoc.org > Subject: External: 814 S 8th St parking garage access

Lynn

The City Hall parking lot contains my driveway to my garage at 814 S. 8th St. There is a small garden located between my driveway and the adjacent parking spaces along the sidewalk on the northeast end of the parking lot. The garden obstructs perpendicular access to the garage. Please see attached photo.

The garden is 159 square feet (sf)

I propose to trim back the protruding northeast corner of the garden by approximately 14 sf.

I would like to request permission to alter the size of the garden to allow for perpendicular driving in and out of the garage without having to drive over the garden. I would pay for the cost of the contracted work.

As such, I respectfully request to be placed on the agendas for the appropriate committees to review my request.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Scott Retzak Building owner Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.

